ATTENTION
PROPERTY OWNERS OF
TOWNS OF BALDWIN, HIRAM & PORTER
TRI-TOWN WASTE BOARD
WILL BE CONDUCTING
A JOINT PUBLIC HEARING
MON. FEBRUARY 17TH, 2020
AT 7 P.M.
AT THE HIRAM TOWN OFFICE
The public hearing is to discuss the renewal of
Our Interlocal Agreement for the operations
Of the transfer station. The original was voted on 30 years ago! Now time to renew for another 30 years.
A copy of the agreement is available for public
review at each member town office during regular
business hours.
Each town will be taking a town vote at their respective town meetings to continue with this Interlocal Agreement between the Towns of
Baldwin, Hiram and Porter.
If you have any comments or concerns and unable
to attend the meeting, you may write or email your
Concerns to Terry Day at the Hiram Town Office at hiramtwnofc@roadrunner.com or send to Tri-Town Waste Facility 208 So Hiram Rd, Hiram, Me 04041

To view the interlocal agreement go to the Waste and Recycling Page
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